
 

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT 

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-8000 

  
 

ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR HOUSING- 

FEDERAL HOUSING COMMISSIONER 

 

April 3, 2013                                                                                                        

     Notice H 2013-11 
 

   

  

 
Special 

Attention of: 
All HUD Employees 

All Homeownership Center Directors      

All Homeownership Center Deputy Directors  

All Real Estate Owned Division Directors   

All Regional and Deputy Regional Directors   

All Field Office Directors  

All Interested Parties  All Management and Marketing Contractors   

 
Subject HUD Employee Purchases of HUD-owned Single Family Properties 

 
Expires This Notice remains in effect until amended, superseded, or rescinded. 

 
Purpose The Notice announces the extension of Notice H 2011-19,  

HUD Employee Purchases of HUD-owned Single Family Properties,  

which can be found at 

http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/documents/huddoc?id=11-19hsgn.pdf 

 
Questions Any questions regarding this Notice may be directed to the FHA Resource 

Center at 1-800-225-5342.  Persons with hearing or speech impairments may 

reach this number by calling the Federal Information Relay Service at  

(800) 877-8339.  For additional information on this Notice, please visit 

www.hud.gov/answers. 

 
Signature Carol J. Galante  

Assistant Secretary for Housing-Federal Housing Commissioner 
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